Town of Bourne

Board of Health
508-759-0600 ext. 1513
www.townofbourne.com/health

Terri A. Guarino : Kayla M. Davis
Health Agent Health Inspector

Please join the Bourne Health Department and
Medical Reserve Corps for a Free Training on

Anti-Choking Procedures for Food Service Establishments

Tuesday December 4, 2018
- 2:00 - 3:30 PM
Lower Conference Room

Bourne Town Hall

24 Perry Avenue, Buzzards Bay

Please call 508-759-0600 ext. 1513 to reserve a spot for you and your staff & visit
www.townofbourne.com/health for more information.

105 CMR 590.011(A) and M.G.L. c. 94, § 305D requires that, restaurants with a seating capacity of 25
seats or greater are required to have one or more employees trained in a manual choke-saving
procedure in accordance with 105 CMR 605.000 Approved Choke-Saving Procedures. Each food
service establishment with the seating capacity that conforms with M.G.L. c. 94, § 305D shall:

(a) Have on its premises, while food is being served, an employee trained in manual procedures
approved by the Department to remove food lodged in a person's throat; and
(b) Make adequate provision for insurance to cover employees trained in rendering such

~ assistance.




